
 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE 
MARQUETTE UNIVERSITY POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ADVISORY BOARD   
 

September 20, 2022 
 

A meeting of the Marquette University Police Department (MUPD) Advisory Board was called to 
order on Tuesday, September 20, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. in Eckstein Hall, Room 255. Due and timely 
notice of the meeting, an agenda and draft minutes from the previous meeting were provided by 
email to each member of the Board in advance of the meeting. Notice of the meeting was also 
posted on the MUPD Advisory Board website. The meeting was open to the public and information 
about the meeting was available to anyone who requested it. 
 
!"##$%&##' Board members attending the meeting were Michael O’Hear, Chair of the Board and 
Professor, Marquette University Law School; Dr. Meghan Stroshine, Vice Chair of the Board and 
Associate Professor in Social & Cultural Sciences, Klingler College of Arts and Sciences; and 
Christopher Bartolone, Assistant Director for Facilties Services. Non-Board Members attending 
the meeting included Edith Hudson, MUPD Chief; Jeff Kranz, Assistant MUPD Chief; Carrie 
Peters, MUPD Data Analytics Specialist; James Hensley, MUPD Lieutenant; 



 
 
 

stakeholders on campus to see how MUPD is doing, and what we can do better. 



 
 
 

4. Chief Hudson provided an update on the President’s Task Force on Safety. In short, 12 
recommendations were approved by the ELT for implementation on campus.  

a. Staffing and policing strategies: Hiring remains a challenge for MUPD. Chief 
Hudson is interested in hiring students who might be interested in law 
enforcement. MUPD has four 4 vacancies right now and two police aide vacancies. 
We would like to hire police aides shortly after graduating from high school. 
MUPD also has Dispatcher and Limo driver openings. MUPD continues its 
partnership with Near West Side Partners; the Task Force recommended 
Ambassadors to be on MU campus—we currently have one but are hoping for 
another.  

b. 


